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NOTICE

This is to inform all students seeking admission to the Sikkim
Government B.Ed. College, Soreng, that the Ministry of Education
(Department of Higher Education), Government of India, has exempted
colleges affiliated to Sikkim University from the Common University Entrance
Test (CUET) for the upcoming 2023-24 academic session. This special
consideration has been given due to geographical conditions, hilly terrain, far
flung location, limited digital connectivity, infrastructure and other problems

faced by students in the North Eastern Region.

Therefore, admissions to Sikkim Government B.Ed. College, Soreng, for

the upcoming 2023-24 academic session will be as per the entrance test that

will be conducted by the college.
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